
 May 14
th

, 2022 is our Youth and Children’s Ministries Fundraiser 

at the South Carolina Poultry Festival. They will have a tent set up 

to sell drinks, chips and snow cones right in front of First Baptist 

of Leesville. 

 May 15
th

, 2022 Steve Sanders from Solomon Ministries will be 

here to leading a combined adult Sunday school class in the 

Fellowship Hall and speaking during the Worship Service. 

o There will also be a deacon’s meeting on this Sunday. 

 May 22, 2022 is Graduation Sunday along with our youth having 

a spaghetti luncheon fundraiser right after service! Please rsvp 

and let us know how many we need to prepare for! There will be a 

sign-up sheet in the lobby. No cost required but donations are 

greatly appreciated. We look forward to serving you here at this 

luncheon and you may choose to sit in and eat, or take a to-go plate 

home! 

 June 1, 2022 we will be having our summer kick off for the FBC 

Kid’s ministry! All kids are welcome within the ages of 

kindergarten through 5
th

 grade! Meet us here at the playground 

from 5:30-7:30! 

 On June 3
rd

 and 4
th

, 2022 First Baptist Church will be 

participating in the Peach Tree 23 Yard Sale. We will be accepting 

donations up until the yard sale so please let Mildred Long know at 

803-461-5580. We will not be accepting clothes, however, but 



monetary donations will be accepted! All proceeds will be going to 

our Homecoming 2022 fund.  

 On June 12
th

, 2022 our youth group will be heading out to 

Frankie’s Fun Park in Columbia, SC. Chaperones are greatly 

encouraged and appreciated, so get in touch with Jordan Black via 

cell phone or e-mail! 

 On July 15
th

-18
th

, 2022 Our Youth group will be heading to the 

three night Teen Camp at Look Up Lodge in Traveler’s Rest, SC.  

Please be in prayer for us during this time as we seek to make 

lifelong friendships, memories, and draw nearer to God in Christ. 

 On October 9
th

, 2022 we will be having our Homecoming 2022 

celebration of 150 years of God’s grace, provision, and faithfulness 

towards His church here at FBC Batesburg! 


